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Monday 12th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re: School Milk: 2023-2024 
 
 
The cost of your child having school milk for the new academic year is £30. This runs from the 
start of the school year in September, to the end of the school year in July.  
 
 
If you wish your child to have milk for the next academic year then please make payment via 
your child’s SchoolMoney account no later than Friday 7th July 2023. When making 
payment please ensure you tick the “parental consent” box on the payment page in order to 
proceed.  
 
 
If you are in receipt of benefits which qualify your child for free school meals, milk for your child 
may not be chargeable. If you would like your child to have school milk from September, please 
use the parental consent section in the drop down menu on SchoolMoney and follow the 
instructions to give consent for your child to have milk.   
 
 
Please note without consent, your child cannot be added to the milk list. If you need any 
assistance then please contact the school office before Friday 7th July.  
 
 
Unfortunately the milk order cannot be changed after Friday 7th July 2023. If you have not made 
payment by this date and given consent, your child will not receive school milk in September. 
 
 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Governing Board 
Beeston Primary School 
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